
NMBI Summer Series
A conversation about nursing and midwifery by nurses and midwives

The Nursing and Midwifery Board of Ireland (NMBI) will be co-hosting a Summer 
Series event with Technological University of the Shannon: Midlands Midwest 
(TUS), Athlone Campus on Tuesday, 14 June 2022.

The panel event will discuss general nursing in the context of regional strategic 
workforce planning and career pathways for the country’s general nurses. There 
will be a particular focus on nursing leadership in the Midlands as well as the 
future evolution of specialist nursing roles and of advanced nursing practice in 
the region. The role of the newly formed Technological University Shannon 
providing a sustainable workforce supply for the region will be discussed. This 
conversational event is an opportunity to hear from leading experts in this field of 
nursing and from NMBI representatives on future plans for education in nursing.

This is an in-person event only and is not being livestreamed.

You can register to attend on Eventbrite.

The NMBI Summer Series is an opportunity for professionals in both academic and
clinical fields of expertise to come together to discuss the future for nursing and
midwifery, to probe innovations in practice and to examine new ideas.

Nursing Leadership in the Midlands: Evolution of 
Practice - Undergraduates and Beyond

Date: Tuesday, 14 June 2022
Time: 17:00 to 19:00 
Location: Lecture Theatre J1007, Nursing and Healthcare Building, TUS 
Athlone Campus, N37 HD68

https://www.eventbrite.ie/e/320596120627



